August 30, 2024

Dear Patient,



I hope this letter finds you in good health. I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change which may affect your health care. After much thought and consideration, I have decided to relocate my practice from ARC South Ob/Gyn to ARC Center Street in Kyle, located at 22420 I-35, Suite 203, Kyle, TX 78640.

- Monday, September 30, 2024, will be my last day seeing patients at ARC South Ob/Gyn.
- Tuesday, October 1, 2024, will be my first day seeing patients at ARC Center Street.

Please disregard this letter if you are not a regular patient of mine, your care at ARC will not change.

It is very important to me, as well as ARC, that your health care is not interrupted by this transition. Our electronic medical record system allows your records to be accessed from any ARC location and ensures that both my notes and your medical records will be available for your future care.

At ARC, it is our standard that we support our partners and take care of each other's patients. I would be delighted for you to continue your care with me at ARC Center Street, but also understand that you may choose to stay at ARC South Ob/Gyn. If you choose to stay at ARC South Ob/Gyn, I recommend the following physicians and advanced practice clinicians (APCs):

- Crystal S. Berry-Roberts, MD, MBA, FACOG
 Bianca E. Falcon, APRN, MSN, FNP-C
 Emily A. Nyman, NP
- Rachel L. Breedlove, MD
- Tara A. Cherry, MD
- Alinda R. Cox, MD (gyn only)
- Cheryl A. Johnston, PA-C (gyn only) Julia M. Voelkl, MD, MPH
- Michael D. Newman, MD

- McKenna A. Williamson, DO

Next Steps:

- **Schedule your next appointment** in any one of the following ways:
 - Sign in to ARC MyChart if you already have an ARC MyChart account and choose the Ob/Gyn tile to schedule most ob/gyn appointments online.
 - Click **BOOK NOW** at ARCobgyn.com to schedule your next annual exam.
 - Call ARC Center Street at 737-404-0347, and press "1" to speak with a scheduler, Monday - Friday, 8:00am - 5:00pm, for any other ob/gyn appointment.
- Call 512-ARC-INFO (512-272-4636) and press "6" for guidance on choosing a new doctor, or you can also read about our ob/gyn doctors and APCs at ARCobgyn.com.

I am truly grateful to you for entrusting me with your health and I hope to see you at my new ARC Center Street location.

Sincerely,

Stonapar

Sapna R. Bhagat, MD | Obstetrics & Gynecology Department Sincerely,